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 This term our theme is ‘Buildings’. Have you ever noticed how the environment changes with the seasons but also with the passing 

years? We shared ‘Window’ by Jeannie Baker. The children talked about the advantages and disadvantages of change, especially to the 

environment. 

The children created buildings, that needed to withstand the rain and the wind. Building work can be dangerous, challenging and very 

messy, especially if the ‘cement’ is mashed potato, spaghetti hoops, dough and foam!   

 
We are still finding unnamed 

uniform. Please check the labels on 

your child’s belongings. 

Thank you. 

In our maths lessons, the children have been 

introduced to the concept of addition and have been 

exploring the ‘First, then, now’ model. In EYFS our 

focus is on understanding of the concept and we 

work with practical objects. Children are exposed to 

what a written calculation looks like (e.g. 3 + 2 = 5). 

 


